
 
 

 
 

Emory 
Integrated 
Biorepository 
Core (EIBC) 
Open House 

 
 
START STORING YOUR SAMPLES IN THE HAMILTON SYSTEM! 
 

Please join us on Tuesday, August 27 
from 12:30 PM – 3:30 PM for an open 
house for the new EIBC, located in  
HSRB II G225. 

 

Scientific Director, Dr. Nael A. McCarty 
and EIBC Core Director, Dr. Mohammad 
Sohrab Hossain, will be available to answer questions 
and show you around the Hamilton Bios system.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

Sign up for a 15-minute time 
slot by scanning the QR code! 
 
Refreshments will be provided. 

Questions about the event may be sent to 
mshossa@emory.edu.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nPsE4KSwT0K80DImBtXfOHnzUmZ5rrpNgWdZojUMcZxUMU1VRUc3RzM2UFc2SENDRUJSRDRTNE9GOC4u
mailto:mshossa@emory.edu
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